FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Savoree Family Farms, LLC, and its owner, Mark Savoree, have just acquired another Class
A Farm located in Edgar County, Illinois. The acquisition of this farm, takes Savoree Family
Farms, LLC holdings to over 1100 acres. Mark looks forward to this acquisition near
Redmon and its future production with our partner farmers, and their dedication to soil
conservation and outstanding production.

Please keep Savoree Family Farms in your mind if you are ever looking to sell ground. To
contact, please reach out to Mark at mark.savoree@yahoo.com, to learn more about ways
we strive to maintain and improve our farm ground for generations to come.




